----Original Message----

From: Chrissie Woodhouse Sent: 12 July 2015 13:09

To: Jeni Jackson

Subject: KEEP PYRFORD GREEN

Dear Jeni.

I would like to register my personal objection to the proposed plans to build new housing in the Pyrford & surrounding area on existing green belt land.

I do not believe our local villages can accommodate the impact of additional dwellings. The roads are already congested, the schools over subscribed & long waiting times for doctors appointments, etc.

In addition, green belt land must be respected for what it is. Pyrford is a semi-rural location & will lose its character & appeal if houses are built on the green belt.

Yours sincerely, Chrissie Woodhouse.

36 Wexfenne Gardens
Pyrford Surrey GU228TX

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED – . This document has been security classified using the Government Protective Marking Scheme (GPMS).